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To whom it may concern
| am disgusted this plan has even been thought of, let alone be considered as a serious

proposal. There are plenty of roads in the world — but there is only one Stonehenge. |
know the area well and there are plenty of other routes much further away from the
stones that would function just as easily without causing havoc. Why are these routes not
being considered? The current road should never have been built as it is too close and
should be closed. This is the perfect opportunity to do that and re-route a road in a much
more sympathetic way. Paragraph 179 of the Operational guidelines states the integrity of
the monument is likely to be affected. The world is watching, consider Britain’s reputation
if we go ahead with this worthless scheme and Stonehenge is damaged. You can build a
road somewhere else, you can’t build another Stone Henge.

Stop this before it becomes the travesty it is destined to be.

Susan Burt






